
 

 

 

 

 

May 31, 2024 Update 

Design & Space Planning Updates 

• Led by Jeannie Eylar, the Functional Space Team’s 3 months of work has guided our 
architect partners and produced updated schematic designs for the remodel and 
expansion of the hospital. More than 200 people have participated in this process, 
which originally started in September of 2023.  

• Updated plans were shared with Department Directors on May 1st and highlighted 
at the May 9th All Staff – review the updated plans: pullmanregional.org/internal 

• Led by Karly Port, the “Space and People” committee is working to address short 
and long-term movements during the construction period: 

• As of Fri. May 17, echo services will be located in the hospital Imaging 
Department. 

• As of Tues. May 28, Interventional Pain Management will move from Same 
Day to Suite 140 (next to Pullman Surgical Associates and Inland Ortho), and  

• Palliative Care will move upstairs to Suite 201 (with Cardiology, Sleep 
Medicine and Behavioral Health).   

• Visiting Specialty Clinics will also move to Suite 201. 

 
 
The “Bank” Renovation Update 

• Mangum Construction, based in Clarkston, WA, will begin work on building 
renovations for alarm, elevator and HVAC systems. This will support a late fall 
move-in date for teams including Health Information Management, Patient Financial 
Services, Revenue Integrity, Referrals and Authorizations.  

 

Stay in the know:  
pullmanregional.org/internal 


